Spring Show - 23 March 2024



Part of the display (photo by Tracy Kennedy)

Pillaton Gardening Club Spring Show

The Pillaton Gardening Club's Spring Show was held on Saturday 23 March in the village hall. For the first time we combined this with our plant and seed swap. It was the ideal place to chat about plants and gardening and meet new villagers over a cup of tea.

Inclement weather leading up to the show sadly led to some entries being withdrawn and we ended up with 13 exhibitors and 186 entries, similar numbers to last year. A lovely aroma greeted you as you entered into the most colourful display of 'Spring'.

Each trophy was awarded to a different winner to last year, except the Dan DuPlessis Memorial Trophy which was retained by Clare Page.

We doubled our attendance from last year and handed out some lovely raffle prizes.

Congratulations to the Trophy Winners:

- The Horticultural Shield for most points in show: Clare Page
- The Dunloe Shield for most points in shrubs : Chrissie Russell
- The Angove Trophy for most points in floral art : Kirsty Mimms
- The Dan DuPlessis Trophy for most points in the daffodil classes : Clare Page
- The Dan DuPlessis Memorial Trophy for most points awarded in the daffodil classes to a Pillaton parishioner: Clare Page

Special thanks must go to Carole Hoskin who is the mastermind behind the show. The enthusiasm and hard work of all the committee members helped to make the show a great success. Thanks also to those who donated extra raffle prizes and plants.

Our Summer Show will be on Saturday 7th September.

Tracy Kennedy - Treasurer, Pillaton Garden Club

(See photographs at Gardening Club Spring Show 2024).

Contact Us

Edited: 29 Mar 2024